
Mandarin for Business 

Introduction to Chinese Culture and the Mandarin Language 
The College is putting on 2 courses aimed at those who would like to learn more about Chinese business culture and to be introduced 

to the Mandarin language 
Friday 27 February to Friday 19 June 2015 (15 weeks) 9-10.30 am at Les Ozouets campus 

or 
Friday 27 February to Friday 19 June 2015 (15 weeks) 3.30-5.00 pm at Les Ozouets campus 

Courses are £200 per person, to enrol please email mandarin@gcfe.net or call Jane Le Poidevin on 749958 
 

Alternatively, in-house lessons in Mandarin and Chinese culture can be arranged. 
Translation services are also being offered. 
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